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August, 30, 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

As mentioned in previous communications, students from grade 1 to 6 must wear a procedural 
mask while in school (please see below).   
 
To that effect, the school will be providing a mask to take home on a daily basis.  The students 
will be instructed to place the mask in the pocket folder of their agenda.  Should you wish to 
provide a Ziploc bag for your child to transport their mask home, you are welcome to do so.     
 
 

Kind Regards,   

 

Steven Rebelo 
Principal  
East Hill Elementary School  
English Montreal School Board 

 
 
 
 

MASK REGULATIONS 
 
Students in pre-school are welcomed to wear a mask however, they are not required to do so. 
 
Students from grade 1 to 6 are required to wear a procedural mask in the following locations: 

- in class including in physical education class  
- in common areas around the school such as the hallways and washrooms 
- in daycare 
- on the school bus 

 
Please note that students are not required to wear a procedural mask in the school yard during 
recess.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


